
  
 

Newsletter  
Saturday, 25 November 2017 
 

W I S H I N G  Y O U  A L L  A 

 
  

A N D  A  H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R !  
 

 
 
The Tuitionworks team would like to thank all families for their support this year, 

and commend all our students on their positive attitude and diligence. 
 
Our office will be closed from Friday 22 
December 2017. We will return on Monday 8 
January 2018. If you have any enquiries, please 
call or email our office after this date. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2017 
YEAR 12 UMAT COHORT 

We congratulate our students who performed 
exceptionally well in the UMAT 2017.  Six 
students achieved above an overall result in the 
90 percentile. We wish them all the best in their 
interviews! 
 
The UMAT course is held on Saturday 1:30-
4:30pm during the school term.  Current and 
future Year 11 and Year 12 students are eligible 
to enrol. Bookings are essential! 
 
Term 4 2017 Test Results 
Your child’s end of term test papers and report 
will be mailed to your home address at the end 
of January 2018.  For this reason, please inform 
our office if you have changed address recently. 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may 
cause.  We endeavour to return all test papers 
as early as possible.  
 

Upon receiving your child’s test results, it is 
important to remember that Tuitionworks 
classes usually cover content that is 6-12 
months ahead of the school curriculum.  This 

means that some students find the program 
challenging.  However, if students achieve 55% 
in their end of term test, they are achieving a 
satisfactory level.  If your child receives a mark 
of below 55% for one or more of their term 
tests, we recommend attending a Homework 
Help session in Term 1 2018 to go through the 
test(s) with a tutor. 
 

*Term 1 will resume Monday,  
29 January 2018* 

 
 

Term Dates 2018 
Term Dates 

1 29 January – 13 April* 
2 30 April – 6 July 
3 23 July – 28 September 
4 15 October – 13 December 

 

Easter Long Weekend Term 1 2018* 
To accommodate for the Easter long weekend 
in March/April, Tuitionworks will close for one 
week. From Monday 26 March 2018 to Monday 
2 April 2018 students will not have classes.  
Students will be expected from Tuesday 3 April 
2018 to resume normal classes.  
 
 
 
 



  
 

Term 1 2018 Fees 
Year Level Term 1  

(10 weeks) 
With 10% 
discount 

Yr 3 – 6 
EMW $840 $756 

Yr 7 – 10 
EMS $840 $756 

Yr 11 – 12 $33 per hour 
per subject n/a 

The term fees for your children’s tuition will be 
due in the first week of Term 1 2018.  Please 
note that the last day to receive a discount is 
Saturday 3 February 2018. Late payments are 
not eligible for the 10% discount or sibling 
discount.  
 
Term 1 2018 Enrolment  
We will be contacting parents before the end of 
Term 4 2017 to confirm their enrolment for 
next year. However, we ask that parents 
confirm their child’s enrolment as soon as 
possible.  If you intend to change the session 
time for your child’s tuition classes or do not 
intend to return in 2018, please inform our 
office as early as possible.   
 

If we do not hear from you and your child is 
absent in the first week of Term 1, we will 
assume that you will not be retpurning and your 
child’s place may be offered to another student 
on our waiting list.  
 

Re-Structuring Homework Help 
Classes 

If students miss a class or need extra help with 
their modules, we offer a free homework help 
class on Friday from 4:30 – 7:30pm. 
 
There is an abundance of tutors during this time 
that are dedicated to helping students.  We 
schedule set times for students to work in small 
groups with a tutor and revise previous 
modules to further their level of understanding.  
Please inform us if you this is something you 
would like your child to participate in.  We have 
trialled this throughout Term 4 2017 and 
noticed a significant increase in student’s focus 
and understanding during classes.  
  
 

Make-Up Classes 
This session is also for students who miss 
classes during the week. Unfortunately we 
cannot and do not under any circumstances 
permit students to make up classes during 
alternative classes.   
 
We permit students to change days only once 
during the term.  However, they must remain in 
that session for the rest of the term.  We offer 
this flexibility to students because we 
understand their co-curricular activities may 
clash occasionally.  We cannot account for 
every student’s individual timetable, but we 
hope this arrangement is suitable for parents.  
 
ACEP Scholarship & Ignite Test 
Preparation Course  

The ACEP scholarship preparation course will 
be held in January 2018 from the 8 January 
2018 to 19 January 2018, 8:30am to 5pm 
Monday to Friday. Please note that all places 
have been filled.  
 
For those that have confirmed their position, 
please remember to return your Preference 
Form and signed Terms and Conditions Form.  
 
From the Director 
Thank you for your continued support and 
loyalty – it is helping us grow rapidly.  If you ever 
have any concerns, comments or suggestions 
or simply want to discuss your child’s 
education, please do not hesitate to arrange an 
interview with me on 8340 7300.  We hope you 
and your family have a restful summer break 
and return in the new year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Jin Yeon 
Managing Director 
 


